
In 1976, Ruben Garcia and small group of volunteers in El Paso, gathered to consider
how to live the gospel more deeply. That  launched the journey that became
Annunciation House. That small group responded to the call to not only serve the poor,
but also to live in solidarity with the poor. Today, that commitment to live the gospel is
still their guiding light.

Please join us as we consider the call of the gospel visible in the immigrants arriving by
the thousands at the border. We are in a relationship with one another and all of the
children of God. How do we welcome the stranger and assist them on their way?  

About Ruben Garcia and Annunciation House



The Kansas City Welcome Alliance
invites you to hear a first-hand
account of what's happening right
now on the border and in cities
around the country. Ruben Garcia,
Director of Annunciation House,
works with immigrants and asylum
seekers as they work their way
through the immigration system - 
with help of family, friends and 
innumerable volunteers in many 
corners of the country.



rossbeau@gmail.com

FRIENDS AND A LIGHT 
LUNCH WILL BE WAITING!




